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8th July 

T6 End of Year Assembly 

Dear parents, 

Now would have been the time that we would have been coming together to celebrate Team 6’s time at St                    

Bernard’s. Sadly this is not possible right now but we didn’t want this special moment to pass without giving                   

the children an opportunity to reflect on their time at St B’s with their friends and teachers. 

We would like to invite all T6 children to a socially distanced assembly on the school playground this Friday at                    

11am. The children will be able to receive a certificate for their achievements this year, say goodbye to Mr                   

Brassington and share memories with their friends. It would be amazing to have all of Team 6 back together                   

before they move on to start their new adventures at high school.  

For those not already in school, please drop your child off at the main gates at 11am. They will then be able to                       

walk round to the junior playground and take a seat on the socially distanced chairs. Certificates will be                  

presented and then there will be time to chat with friends from a safe distance. Please be ready to collect your                     

child from the main gate at 11.30am.  

Please note that the assembly will be weather permitting and in the event of really poor weather, we will                   

contact parents of children not already in school to cancel. 

We would just like to say it has been an absolute pleasure seeing your children grow over these last 7 years.                     

You should all be extremely proud. We have no doubt they will continue to do great things as they continue                    

their journey through high school. The support you have provided to the school as parents and guardians has                  

been wonderful and on behalf of all staff, I’d like to thank you all for making such a positive contribution.  

We sincerely hope that all Team 6 children keep in touch with us and inform us of their ongoing progress. 

Mr S Jevons 

Head of School 

 
 

 


